
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                           4th March 2024 

RE: SCIENCE FAIR  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Minet Junior School is pleased to announce that we will be hosting a Science Fair -  

an exciting event that encourages students to think and act like young scientists. The 

event is organised by the children and teachers of our school and will take place 

on Tuesday 26th March 2024, in the school hall. Children from each class will 

present their findings from scientific investigations and share the awe and wonder of 

how, why and what they did. 

 

The event is a celebration of the work the children have completed during British 

Science Week starting on the 10th March 2024. It will also allow the children to 

acquire teamwork, presentation and communication skills. Moreover, it could awaken 

an interest in our students when considering their future careers. 

 

All parents are welcome! Simply make your way to the hall at 3.30 pm on this day! You 

do not need to book your place for this. See the wonders that science truly has to 

offer! 

 

We hope you can contribute a small amount of your time to help make this experience 

more meaningful for all the children. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs. Rizwan 

 

Science Lead 

Minet Junior School 
 


